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ProWine Shanghai 2022 postponed to 2023 

 

In face of the sporadic and frequent cases of COVID-19 outbreaks, 

following Shanghai’s epidemic prevention policy, regulations on 

exhibitions’ epidemic prevention and control, and in order to effectively 

protect the health and safety of exhibitors, visitors and partners, and 

ensure better exhibition effect, it was prudently decided that ProWine 

Shanghai 2022 will be postponed to 08-10 November, 2023. With the 

Shanghai New International Expo Center (SNIEC) the venue remains 

unchanged. 

 

This is a tough and sensible decision after a comprehensive 

consideration of various factors. The ProWine Shanghai team is in 

close communication with relevant departments and all partners 

involved. One will strive to create the best and most professional 

environment for exhibiting as well as visiting, to create a great event 

and win wide acclaim from all participators. 

 

The safety and health of all partners, exhibitors and visitors is always 

a top priority, and the organizers will also strive to maximise the 

interests of all parties. ProWine Shanghai is actively building more 

relevant trading platforms and schemes for the Chinese market.  

 

For more information, please visit www.prowine-shanghai.com or or 

search “ProWine” on the WeChat platform for any exhibition news and 

updates. 

www.prowine-shanghai.com
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